
Jaunty	Park	Golf	Society	
	

Minutes	of	meeting	held	at	The	Birley,	2nd	October	2014	
	
In	attendance:	Lee	Rafter,Chris	Armstrong,Dave	Thickett,Gary	Marshall,Barry	
Ledger,Andy	Thickett,Graham	Allen,Rob	Knight,Simon	Fairfax,Jon	Evans,Andy	
Dobson,Adrian	Dye		
	
Apologies:	Mark	Ridgway,Mark	Gamban,Martyn	Barnett,Martin	Shaw,Alan	Taylor													
	
Minutes	proposed	by:	Rob	knight;Seconded	by	Gary	Marshall:	meeting	started	
8.15pm		
	
Matters	arising	from	previous	meeting:	
C.Armstrong	wasnt	too	bothered	about	not	having	a	meal	after	h,cap	secretarys	
day.This	is	to	be	discussed	at	next	months	AGM	
	
Captains	comments:	
	
		Mark	sends	his	apologies	but	passed	a	message	onto	Lee	thanking	Andy	for	a	great	
day	at	Thornhurst,And	a	big	thanks	to	Dave	for	organising	a	great	wknd	away..		
	
President:	
	
			Andy	enjoyed	thornhurst	and	thanks	Andy	for	a	lovely	day..	
	
Treasurer:	
	
				Gary,accounts	for	the	year	are	on	track	for	year	end	and	upto	press	there	is	
£354.00	in	the	bank.Nathan	has	won	bonus	ball	but	was	overdue	on	his	subs	so	£10	
has	gone	back	into	the	society,Simon	will	pass	on	the	remainder	of	his	winnings	(£2)	
to	Nathan.Lee	to	be	passed	names	of	those	people	still	outstanding	so	he	can	contact	
them	abt	bringing	them	upto	date..			
	
H,cap	secretary:	
	
			Andy	thanks	everyone	for	turning	up	at	his	away	day.Regarding	the	RYDER	CUP	at	
Thornhurst	on	16th	November	v	Birley	golf	society	Andy	is	to	have	a	meeting	with	
them	on	9th	october	to	finalize	what	format	we	will	be	playing	etc	and	will	pass	on	
any	info	asap.	
	
Secretary	
	
		Lee	would	like	to	thank	Dave	for	organising	a	fantastic	wknd	away..Instead	of	a	
polo	shirt	maybe	we	could	look	into	a	tank	top	or	jumper	for	next	year,again	this	to	
be	discussed	at	AGM.		



	
A.O.B	
	
			Pat	really	enjoyed	Thornhurst	so	big	thanks	to	Andy..Barry	made	the	point	that	the	
Birley	is	getting	too	noisy	and	less	space	to	hold	meetings	and	could	we	look	into	an	
alternative	venue	or	have	a	word	with	pub	landlord	to	sort	it,Simon	came	up	with	
Steelers	Bar	as	an	alternative..Dave	Thickett	says	Gareth	Long	who	came	to	wknd	
away	and	Thornhurst	wants	to	join	in	the	new	year,which	is	great	news.Also	Dave	
wont	be	able	to	play	as	much	so	has	passed	on	wine	raffle	tickets	for	when	he	isnt	
there.Rob	likes	to	thank	both	Dave	n	Andy	for	the	golfing	days,plus	he	has	written	3	
x	proposal	changes	to	the	handicap	system	for	2015	these	were	seconded	by	
Graham	and	will	be	discussed	at	AGM,all	proposed	changes	will	be	on	the	website	
for	people	to	look	at.IF	ANYBODY	WANTS	TO	PROPOSE	ANY	CHANGES	TO	THE	
SOCIETY	RULES	IN	TIME	FOR	2015,THEN	THIS	HAS	TO	BE	DONE	PRIOR	TO	THE	
AGM	IN	WRITING	AND	MUST	BE	SECONDED	BY	A	MEMBER	AND	HANDED	TO	LEE	
BEFORE	COMMENCEMENT	OF	THE	MEETING...	
	
MEETING	CLOSED	9PM		
	


